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Membrane Technologies

Change Notice No. Notification date Implementation date
CN/A/22/002 June 15, 2022 July 15, 2022

Subject: Change in the Design of boitle cap adapters used in mdi Single Use Assemblies/Systems, and
Single Use Components.
Scope: This change notification will affect the products with following catalog numbers: (X can be any
alphabet or numeral):
o AXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
o APXXXXXXXXXXXXX
o VBAXXXXXXXXXXXX

Background:

The design of Boftle cap adapter connector used in single use assembly/ system has been improved

to make it more robust.

Need for Change:
There is a possibility that Bottle cap adapters may get damaged upon application of excessive force
during use. In order to provide more robust boftle cap adapters, the wall thickness of the bottle cap

adapters has been increased.

How Does It Affect the User:

From the user point of view, the changes done shall provide more robust bottle cap adapters. There is
no impact on fitment of bottle cap adapters on the boftle. It shall have no impact on the
performance specifications, product attributes, material of construction and fraceability of the

product.

Effective Date:
mdi Bottle cap adapters manufactured after the implementation date (July 15, 2022) will have the
said changes.
In case you have any queries, please feel free to contact our Technical Support Team at

'inffo@mdimembrane.com'.
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Head - Quality Assurance (Single Use Systems)
Advanced Microdevices Pvt. Lid.
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